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Since 2014, Megan Meyer has served as the Director of Admission and

Financial Aid, guiding prospective and new students and their families

with warmth, compassion and personalized attention through their

entrance to La Pietra. As she begins a new chapter, she will be missed

by students, faculty and staff alike. 

“I am grateful to have played a role in the lives of our students and

families,” Meyer shared. “One of the highlights of my position is helping

students discover why La Pietra is a great match for them, a place

where they will thrive and realize their authentic purpose. It makes me

proud to see our students grow and develop into wonderful people,

guided by our caring faculty and school ‘ohana!”

During Meyer’s time leading the department, financial aid has

increased steadily, reflecting the school’s on-going commitment to

create an inclusive school with greater socioeconomic diversity. 

“I am so thankful for the school’s generous financial aid and scholarship

program,” Meyer said. “It is something near and dear to my heart. It is

rewarding to help keep La Pietra affordable and accessible and to

provide opportunities for students who may not otherwise have been

able to attend.”

During her eight years with La Pietra, Meyer has also served as the

Director of Advancement and Alumnae Relations, an international

student adviser, a member of the school’s marketing team, and an

advisor for student leadership programs such as the Big/Little Sister

Program and the Delegate/Student Ambassador Program. 

Meyer has loved being on campus while her daughter, Emma (‘22), has

been a student. She looks forward to being a La Pietra parent of a senior

this year and hopefully taking Emma on a few more trips to visit

colleges on the mainland.

Please join us in wishing Meyer and her family all the best!

Aloha La Pietra 'Ohana,

Megan Meyer, Director of Admission
& Financial Aid

 
 


